Freedom of Information Act 2000 – vehicle/pedestrian counts, Belvoir Street
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Could you please email me the vehicle/pedestrian counts at Belvoir Street junctions last year. The ones that were mentioned at scrutiny and in various documents about the proposals for the street.

Answer:
Please see the attached documents
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

